
From: Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs <Provost@csusb.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 12:40 PM 
To: Colleagues <colleagues@groups.csusb.edu>; Students <students@coyote.csusb.edu> 
Subject: Age-Friendly Campus Survey 
 

Dear CSUSB Community,  

In 2019, Cal State San Bernardino was named a member of the Age-Friendly University Global Network 
(AFU), a group of colleges and universities around the world that are committed to meeting and serving 
the needs of older adults. CSUSB is currently one of just 42 universities across the United States that 
have this distinction, joining UC Los Angeles, University of Southern California, Purdue University, Florida 
State University and other institutions. As part of our inclusion in the AFU network, we are participating 
in a national study on age-friendliness across campuses nationwide.   

I am writing to ask each of you to participate in the online survey portion of this study, using the 

following link:  https://umassboston.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0D4WJgccsAWaYhn  

The survey can be filled out by anyone currently or previously affiliated with the university –faculty, 

students, staff and alumni. It asks for your perceptions of various age-friendly principles on the CSUSB 

campus. All survey responses are completely anonymous, as only the summary data will analyzed. It will 

take about 10-15 minutes to complete.  

This survey will help CSUSB to identify its age-friendly assets and gaps. It will also help define what “age-
friendliness” means in higher education across the United States.  

If you have questions or concerns about this study, please contact the researchers at: 
UMass.AFUStudy@umb.edu or the AFU representative at CSUSB, Dr. Eric Vogelsang 
(eric.vogelsang@csusb.edu). 

Thank you for your time and participation in this important project.  

Best, 
Shari  

 

Shari McMahan, Ph.D. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
California State University, San Bernardino 
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